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Koon, Nancy

From: Hudson, Robbie R. <RRHudson@littlerock.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 12:25 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Cc: 'pmccarkansas@gmail.com'
Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

Dear Mr. Khan, 
 
I ask that ADEQ deny the permit for the sewage treatment facility for Paradise Valley and I also request a public hearing 
on this issue. The proposed sewer treatment plant will be in between my neighbor and I so we will have to smell the 
horrible smell every day.  Mill Bayou is a protected Water of the United States and a source of life-giving water for 
animals and people within the Mill Bayou Watershed and therefore is not an appropriate use as a sewage pipe which 
will poison our waters and threaten our health. This developer is documented to be a "bad actor" with ADEQ and should 
not be allowed to install yet another failed sewage facility in Roland on Mill Bayou and not especially when the 
developer has other options. The existing sewer treatment plant for Water View runs through our farm land and I know 
from experience how it smells and how it affects the water quality. The storm water runoff is another issue. Every time it 
rains three out of my five acres flood making them non accessible. This kind of development will only make this worse. 
My family also owns 50 acres in the heart of Mill Bayou that we use for recreation and duck hunting. Having a sewer 
plant discharging into this water will ruin this and cause the property value to plummet. Please do not allow another 
sewer plant to be installed on Mill Bayou.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robbie Hudson 
23016 Roland Cutoff 
Roland AR 72135 


